
 	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Drop-off & pick-up 
June 2020 

	

	

	

General procedure	

Reception specific	

• When arriving on foot, please enter via the 

pedestrian entrance (labelled A). 

• Please keep 2 meters apart, markings on 

the ground will help to guide you. 

• No parents allowed on the school 

playground. 

• Only 1 parent is permitted at drop-off and 

pick-up. 

 

Returning: 3rd June  

Drop-off: 9:30 to 10:00 

Collection: 2:30 to 3:00 

A 

• Please remain in your vehicle until a space 

becomes available in the queuing system. 

• The driveway (yellow zone) will be closed to 

allow pupils to enter the school safely. 

• The parking bays nearest to the school (red 

zone) will be closed to allow parents and 

children to queue safely. 

• At the end of the day, please follow the 

same procedure and staff will direct you. 

B 

Reception will enter 

through the usual gate 

(labelled B).  

Please line up in the 

marked off car park bays 

(red zone), staff will be 

there to direct you. 


